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Reduction to Track User Charges with immediate effect 

 

You will all be aware that the Government recently announced a three-month reduction to Road User 
Charges (RUC) as part of its response to significant fuel price increases and the impacts this is having 
on all New Zealanders. 

 

Cabinet has confirmed a consistent reduction of 36% to our Track User Charge (TUC) for a period of 
three-months, from the 1st of April 2022 through to 30th of June 2022 inclusive. 

 

Track User Charge reduces from 3.50% down to 2.24% and we will make overnight changes to our 
invoicing systems to reflect this TUC reduction as from Friday the 8th of April. 

 

Credits will also be assessed and backdated covering the ‘missing’ seven day period from the 1st of 
April 2022. 

 

Should you or any of your teams have any queries, please do get in touch with your Key Account 
Executive and they will be happy to help you. 

 

Kind regards 

  
Alan Piper 

Executive General Manager - Sales and Commercial 
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